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Hello,
I'm writing to urge you to support getting rid of parking minimums. Climate change is
happening and to be ready we need to move away from cars and towards transit. Getting rid of
parking minimums is the first step toward moving to a less car centric world. 

Thank you, 

Diana Tastad-Damer 
580 Brimhall St
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